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Greetings Class of 2020! 

 

Lou Coopey’s All Pro School Pictures is your district-approved senior portrait photographer for Perry 

High School. Students must photograph with All Pro in order to be included in the yearbook; we are 

unable to utilize portraits taken by other studios. Your yearbook portrait session is FREE at the Mesa 

Studio. Photo packages for purchase will be available the day of your session. 

 

The photo is a headshot only. ALL students must adhere to school dress code in addition to the 

guidelines listed below. Perry High School administration and yearbook staff reserve the right to deny 

placement of senior photos in the yearbook if these guidelines are not met. 

 

Formal attire is required. Clothing must be free of logos/signage and must not be see-through. 

Headwear is not permitted except in the cases of religious or medical purposes. 

Boys must wear a conservative jacket (suit or blazer), collared shirt (no T-shirts), and tie.  

Girls must wear a dress or formal blouse. No T-shirts, tank tops, strapless shirts, spaghetti 

straps, or other casual wear.   
 

***Deadline for all seniors to be photographed is September 1, 2019.*** 

 

It is your responsibility to make sure you have photographed by this date in order to be included in the 

yearbook. Please contact All Pro to schedule your appointment. 

 

Lou Coopey’s All Pro School Pictures 

202 N. Lindsay Road #101 

Mesa, AZ 85213 

Phone: 480-830-5667 

Website: http://loucoopey.com/ 

 

Additional information regarding yearbooks, senior recognition ads, etc. can be found online at: 

https://www.cusd80.com/Page/59500. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Erika Stueber, Yearbook Adviser 

stueber.erika@cusd80.com 

480-224-2892 
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